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December 13, 2010

2010 shall soon be coming to an end and it is encouraging to consider how God has allowed us to
lift Him up throughout the year. Just last month, while I was assisting Andre on tour in Maryland
we saw an average of 70 people indicate decisions for Christ in each of the five programs we
did!

Here are the programs we currently have coming up in the next few months:

X ' January 14 - Kingman, AZ
' February 11 - El Centro, CA
February 17 - Dyess AFB (Abilene, TX)

’ b

As oflate, I haven’t had a lot of news to share about the ministry, as much of the time we are simply
being steadfast in the things I have already told you about. So in the absence of new things to pray about,
please continue joining us in praying that we would walk in a manner worthy of our calling.

Here is a brief update on the family: Sheila continues overseeing Joshua’s home schooling, as well as helping
out at church in a variety of ways.

Hannah (20 this month) has made several trips to cities around the country to help train Chick-fil-A
employees at new store openings. All of her college classes this semester have been online, which has
allowed for her traveling. That will be different next semester, so her trips should be fewer.

Caleb (18) is still progressing through film school, liking what he is doing, and doing it well
(at least in my opinion). He is also working at Chick-fil-A.

Joshua (age 13) is involved in Teenage Republicans and Civil Air Patrol, as well as taking
classes in Ninjitsu (a Japanese martial art).

Looking forward, my big project for the new year will be the promotion of the Pocket Gospel
[lustration, including building a web site which tells how to make them and how to use them
as part of a Christian middle school curriculum. : x

Please drop us a note or send us an email to let us know how you are doing and how we can
be praying for you.

Best wishes for a very merry Christmas.
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